
Notice to Tla’amin Parents

Reminder: Keep kids home until Shelter in Place order is lifted.

A quick reminder to parents this morning that the Tla’amin Shel-
ter in Place Executive Order remains in place and kids are not 
to attend school until such time as the order is lifted. 

Please stay tuned for the Nation’s update later today which will 
advise next steps on the Order including a possible extension. 


